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Cover Analysis 
 

1. What is it? 
 
The purpose of this executive communication is to provide an End-year status 
report on FY21 DMD Goal 8, Objective 7 states, "Complete projects that support 
sustainability goals. Projects include: Exhaust system at Civic Plaza Parking 
and Southwest Broadway Cultural Center lighting retrofit.” 

 

2. What will this piece of legislation do? 
 

N/A 
 

3. Why is this project needed? 
 
This project is necessary to save limited city financial resources and enhance 
quality of life for the public that visit our facilities.  Currently there are building 
systems that are not operating optimally, whether is its poor design or aging 
outdated building systems these systems ultimately have higher costs. 
 

 

4. How much will it cost and what is the funding source? 
 
The cost of the South Broadway Cultural Center lighting retrofit project is 
$433,559.51. The source of funding is the 3% CIP Energy Conservation program. 
The cost of the Civic Plaza Parking exhaust system project was estimated to be 
$1,400,000, and the project is currently being rescoped so it fits within the budget 
parameters of the 3% CIP Energy Conservation program. 
 

5. Is there a revenue source associated with this contract? If so, what 
level of income is projected? 
 
No 
 

6. What will happen if the project is not approved? 
 
Energy conservation efforts would need alternative funding sources which would 
burden each department that manages facilities.  Subsequently those resources 
would come from the city’s overall operating budget. 

 
7. Is this service already provided by another entity? 

No 
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